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Date: 13 November 2024 

 

TPB Ref.: A/STT/15 

                                            By Email 

Town Planning Board 

15/F, North Point Government Offices 

333, Java Road 

North Point 

Hong Kong 

(Attn: The Secretary) 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Proposed Temporary Public Vehicle Park for Private Car for a 

Period of 3 Years at Lots 3045 RP, 3056 RP in D.D. 102 & Adjoining 

Government Land, San Tin, Yuen Long, N.T. 

 
This letter intends to supersede our letter dated 13.11.2024.  The operation hours of 

the proposed development would be the same as the last planning permission No. 

A/YL-ST/606, i.e. 24 hours a day from Mondays to Sundays including public 

holidays. 

 

No car washing, vehicle repair, dismantling, paint spraying or other workshop activity 

would be allowed on the site at all times.  

 

We confirm that all the planning conditions imposed to the last planning permission 

No. A/YL-ST/606 have been complied with.  The compliance letters are attached for 

your information.  
 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Mr. Patrick Tsui at  

 at your convenience. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                     Patrick Tsui 

 

c.c. Fanling, Sheung Shui and Yuen Long East District Planning Office (Attn: Ms. 

Karen CHAN) – By Email 
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